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The Rev. David DeSalvo, Priest-in-Charge

Fourteenth Sunday
after Pentecost

 

 
 

Sunday
Worship

 
In-Person and

on Zoom

 

9:00 am Holy Eucharist
and DOK Sunday 

In Person in the Church
and on Zoom

In Person

We are back in the church! All are invited, and encouraged to wear
a mask. Those who have been fully vaccinated for at least
two weeks may gather without a mask. Although we urge you to
mask especially to protect the health of the vulnerable among us; it
remains your choice.

If you are not fully vaccinated, please ear a mask.  

As always, if you feel flu-like symptoms, please stay home, get well,
and we will see you soon.

Coffee Hour in the Hall (and outdoors) after the service!

Zoom

PC/Smartphone/tablet: https://bit.ly/StJBSundayMorning
Join by phone:  312-626-6799 or 929-205-6099, 
Meeting ID: 993 0976 0596, Password: 025189

Note: the Bulletin will be sent by email to Zoom attendees and will
be visible on screen.  Please email Judy Gray
(jhgray46@gmail.com) if you would like to be added to the email
distribution to Zoom attendees.

Readings

Deuteronomy 4:1-2, 6-9

Psalm 15

James 1:17-27

Mark 7:1-8, 14-15, 21-23

Announcements

THIS WEEK

Sunday Worship: Holy Eucharist Aug 29 at 9:00 am in the church

and on Zoom. Followed by Coffee Hour.

DoK Monthly Meeting & Study Session: Sun, Aug 29 after the

service.

Bible Study:  Weds, Sept 1 at Noon in-person in Hansen Pike Hall.

Bring your lunch!  Note: Zoom also available; let Fr. Dave know so he

can set it up.

SAVE THE DATE

Labor Day Pie Sale: Saturday, Sept 4 at 9 am at Hansen Pike Hall.

 Start planning your pie-baking!

Vestry Meeting: Sunday, Sept 12, after the service in the classroom

Marge Walkden Memorial: Sun, Sept 12 at the 9:00 am Sunday

Eucharist.

DoK Study Sessions:  Mon, Sept 13 at 5:30 on Zoom; Sunday, Sept

29 at the regular monthly meeting.

End-of-Summer Community Dinner: Saturday, Sept 25.

Father Dave's Office Hours 
Weds, Sept 1 at 10:00 am - 12:00 pm

On Zoom: https://zoom.us/j/99830661293 or call
Fr. Dave at 302.824.6272

Emergencies, call 302.824.6272 any time.

Appreciating our musicians!

Thank you, Judy and Linda for the beautiful music and

all you add to our worship!

Coming Sept 4 - Plan Your Baking!
StJB Labor Day Pie Sale

EpiscoGolf Raffle 2021

We did it!!!

Over $10,000 raised to benefit
local children!

Many thanks to all who participated so generously,
with special thanks to the winners who so
graciously donated back their winnings  

to support local area children's organizations.
 

StJB Wish List

As we work to complete the amenities for our new Hansen Pike Hall our

StJB’s Wish List 2021 focus is on TWO KEY ITEMS.

The first is to honor our rich history and the second is to invest in our

bright future by funding the (needed but not budgeted) patio.  Thank you -

your generosity is most needed and much appreciated.

1) Honor our Rich

History - Saving

Rebecca

Marie: Thanks to the

generosity of many

people, and especially

from a descendant of

Rebecca Marie, we

have almost achieved

this first goal.  We are

within $300 of funding

the estimated $3,600

needed to restore the

oil painting of our

founding inspiration,

Rebecca Marie Phippen Dow!!  Thank you to all who have supported this

effort to honor our history.  There's still time to add even a small

contribution to make this happen.  The donation box in the church by the

piano is waiting for donations for the "Rebecca Marie"  project.

2) Help Fund Our New Stone Patio: A stone patio HAS BEEN

COMPLETED (with a big "thank you to Russell Belyea) at Hansen Pike

Hall. This is a wonderful outdoor extension of the new Hall for coffee

hours, receptions, and more and will also serve as a gateway to our lovely

north yard and outdoor worship area, stone cross, altar and

Columbarium. The cost was not included in the original scope of work.

Please help fund this project if you are able.

Mary Cullinan, Aug 10

Amelia Currier, Aug 14

Kathryn Saunders, Aug 17

Tiffany Randall, Aug 18

Peter Campbell, Aug 19

David DeSalvo, Aug 29

Peter Faass, Sept 4

Pat Chumack, Sept 8

Joanna & Richard Cotter, Aug 2

Joanne and Puma Lanoix, Aug 7

Denise and Todd Crooker, Aug 8

Becky and James Keating, Aug 11

Tina Torsey, Aug 19

Visit our website's "Church Online" page: 
https://www.stjohntb.org/church-online 
for pastoral letters, videos and prayers.

Prayer List: Victoria; Tim, Sean and Charles; Jen and
Dave; Joanna; Fran; Maria; the Walker Family; Anne, George, Adam and
Robbie; Barry; Harry; Thomas, Sebrina and
Tyler; Julia; Dick; Tess; Judy; Jeffery; Michele; Johnny; Amos
and Jan; Ed; Will; Jim and Karen; Kathy and Steve; Kirt; Mickey and Diane;
Richard and Lisa; Pam D.;
Norma; Jean; Robert; Brandon and Bennett; Tammy; Shirley; Dorothy; Jim
and Sue; Yolanda; Paul E..; Bob J.;  Dee; Tim; Dotty; Joe Jr.; Bob G.; Robert
H.
Military Prayer List: Martin; Jeremy and Colton; Kevin; Maxwell; Tyler; Alex.
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